
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

THE NATIONAL SUICIDE PREVENTION LIFELINE IS NOW 

9-8-8
SUICIDE & CRISIS LIFELINE 

9-8-8 is now active across the United States. 

We can all help prevent suicide. 

This new, shorter number will make it easier for people to remember and access 

mental health crisis services.  The Lifeline provides 24/7, free and confidential 

support for people in distress, prevention and crisis resources for you or your 

loved ones, and best practices for professionals in the United States.  

Learn more at 988lifeline.org 

www.988lifeline.org

